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I am pleased to announce that Professors Dawn Heinecken, A&S, and Sheldon Bond, Medicine, 
were elected to three year terms on the University of Louisville Athletic Association Board of 
Directors in our recent university-wide election.  Thus, they will serve on the Committee for 
Academic Performance (CAP), among other duties. The committee looks forward to welcoming 
Professor Bond and to re-welcoming Professor Heinecken. 
 
Too, on behalf of CAP, I thank all of the unit nominees for sharing their vision statements with 
the faculty and for their willingness to serve. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Elaine 
 
Prof. Elaine O. Wise 
elaine.wise@louisville.edu 
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